James D. Lorenz

543 A 22000 Road

Cherryvale, Kansas 67335-8515
February 20, 2008

KCC/Conservation Division

130 S. Market, Room 2078 B /5~ O 9G-AHYAVTOOX

Wichita, Kansas 67202-3802
To Whom it may concern:

I'told my wife to call the next intent in to District # 3, and she called in Lorenz # 27,
when actually Ihad the Lorenz # 28 in hand in the field. It was drilled on Oct. 28, 2007
as you will see and was corrected with the Dist. # 3 office, when that well was dry and
we received a plugging permit from John Almond. I am not sure that this was ever

cleared up in Wichita. Lorenz # 27 was never drilled and shall not be drilled in the

future I am enclosing the drill log from # 28 to let you know what happened.

 We are sorry this has taken so long to get this to you. We have had elderly parents who

have fallen and broken hips, had pneumonia and, had to be transferred to nursing homes
and my wife has been back logged with the paper work.

We appreciate your time and consideration in this matter.

Sincerely, e
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James D. Lorenz
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